One of my favourite shows at the drama studio has to be Sweet Revenge. I really enjoyed the songs and dancing which we did and the humour which would just be randomly added during rehearsals. Drama was always the best end to the week and we always looked forward to Fridays. I have so many hilarious memories which Laura, Scott, Julia, Alex and I still reminisce about to this day. Thank you so much for giving us such a great opportunity to perform and do what we enjoy. Also thank you for putting up with our antics! Best wishes,

Annie McKinnon
Annie is studying Pharmacy at Robert Gordon University